Debra Thompson

From:

Alice Williams <amwilliams4@alaska.edu>

Sent:

Friday, November 5, 2021 3:24 PM

To:

Debra Thompson

Subject:

Todays meeting

Hi Debbie- is it too late to add this to the comments for today's meeting? Let me know, thanks!

Borough Assembly Members, I respectfully ask that you vote NO on ordinance 2021-19, and do not pass the Borough-wide masking mandate. In the past, the Borough covid mandates just caused more stress and division in our community, and were contentious issues for quite a while. I support Borough health advisories, or other community advisements to mitigate risk and provide safer public/work spaces, but I do not support this mandate. Thank you and please vote no on this ordinance.

Alice Williams

Sent from Mail for Windows